
Pupil Governors Meeting 

 
Thursday 26th May 2022 

 

Charlie and Florence chaired and took the minutes of the meeting today. 

Thanks and Congratulations. 

Charlie said that the Year 2 and Year 6 SATs tests went very well. Everyone had 

worked extremely hard and had tried their best. A big thank you was given to 

everyone involved and special thanks went to Mr Firth, curriculum governor, 

for the support, he gave pupils and staff during the whole of the KS2 SATs 

week. 

William said our four lacrosse teams deserve huge congratulations from the 

whole school on their latest success at the regional finals. We are waiting to 

hear when and where the national finals will take place. 

 

Platinum Jubilee Celebration – Friday 27th May 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Gwilliam told us that that the plans for our celebratory Platinum Jubilee 

Day are coming together now. She thanked the Year 6 planning committee for 

their fantastic ideas and asked that we remind our classmates to wear red, 

white and blue on Friday. Staff have been busy planning the suggested 

activities. She asked us to tell our classmates that the following activities will 

be on offer for all children. 



 

 Marching Orders! 

 Brilliant Bunting and Fun flags 

 Elegant Etiquette, Delightful Deportment and Enchanting 

Elocution 

 Crown Jewels 

 You are cordially invited to cordial tasting! 

 Splendid Cucumber Sandwich Making 

 Royal Icing Cupcake Decorating! 

 Anyone for Croquet? 

 

Summer Term Activities 

We talked about the summer activities for the last half term. 

We talked about Sports Day 2022. Some of us remembered 

our Sports Day in 2019 when the parents came to watch us. 

We decided that we would like to have field events such as 

throwing, jumping and long distance running in the week 

leading up to sports Day and 1st, 2nd and 3rd positions could 

be awarded. On the actual sports day, parents would watch 

us compete in traditional events, such as egg and spoon, in 

our house teams. A cup would be awarded to the winning house. 

We were asked to explain the format to our classmates. The Sports 

Leaders would be meeting soon to plan the events. 

We had a very excited discussion about the Summer Production. We all agreed 

we would like to perform it outside. Year 6 have not decided on the show yet, 

but it will be announced after half term. Year 6 will lead the show and ask 

every class to perform a song or dance, making it a whole school production. 

Year 6 auditions will take place the first week back after half- term. 

Ollie asked if the Sports Leaders could organise a Summer Fun Olympics for the 

whole school. Everyone agreed it was a great idea. 



Worship Team News. 

Mrs Gwilliam told us that Revd Jax had asked the Pupil 

Worship Team to help with the Trinity Service on the 

12th June. Several pupil governors said they would also 

be keen to take part. 

Charlie and Florence wished the pupil governors a great half- term and the 

meeting ended.  

Minutes by Charlie and Florence - Year 6 

 

Here is a photograph of the Pupil Governors promoting the Platinum Jubilee 

activities. 


